
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
We are writing to you as we have identified you as a frontline social care worker working with 
people who are more vulnerable to COVID-19.  
 
This letter contains important information about the coronavirus (COVID-19) vaccination 
process, and acts as proof that you are eligible for the vaccine at this time. 
 
The COVID-19 vaccine is being given to frontline social care workers who work with more 
vulnerable people as a priority. This priority group has been identified by the Joint Committee 
on Vaccinations and Immunisation (JCVI) because of the critically important work you are 
doing within your community. 

  
To book your vaccination, please visit the online booking system at the following link:  
  

https://northcentrallondonccg.nhs.uk/ncl-frontline-health-and-social-care-staff-covid-19-
vaccination-registration/  
  
When you go to your vaccination appointment, you must have with you: 
 

- A physical (printed) copy of this letter 
- Your work identification badge 
- Your NHS number (for more information, see below). 

 
You will be asked for your NHS number on the consent form you will be asked to fill out before 
receiving the vaccine. You can find your NHS number on any letter or document you have 
received from the NHS, such as prescriptions, test results, hospital referral or appointment 
letters. If you cannot find your NHS number at home, please phone the GP you are registered 
with, who should be able to help you. 
 
It is very important that you take all these things with you, as it will allow staff at the 
vaccination centre to confirm that you are eligible for the vaccine at this time. 
 
For more information about the COVID-19 vaccine, go to www.nhs.uk/coronavirusvaccine  
 
The vaccine is an important protection against COVID-19, and by consenting to have it you 
can play your part in protecting yourself and others from becoming ill with coronavirus. 
  
Thank you for playing this vital role. 
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Sincerely, 
 

 
  
Jess McGregor 
Director for Adult Social Care 
 
 
 


